

CONNECTICUT COLLEGE



Reunion 2025: A Weekend to Remember

We welcomed more than 700 alumni and friends back to campus for a weekend filled with connection, celebration, and Camel pride. From the beloved Lobsterbake to the Parade of Classes — and new favorites like pickleball and cornhole tournaments — it was a time to relive traditions, create new memories, and strengthen the bonds that make Conn so special.

See more highlights and photos from the weekend.

Reunion 2025



In her June update, President Chapdelaine shared highlights from a busy spring at the College, including actions from the Board of Trustees' May meeting, progress on equity and inclusion initiatives, and recent faculty promotions. She also celebrated the achievements of alumni honored at Reunion Weekend and welcomed new trustees to the Board.

Read More

Upcoming Events



May 20 - June 20, 2025 | Camel Swag Days

Camel Swag Days are here! From May 20 to June 20, 2025, we're celebrating World Camel Day (June 22) with a full month of Conn pride! Were you on campus for Reunion this past weekend? Send us your favorite photos—especially if you were sporting your Camel gear! Whether it's a throwback in Conn swag, a surprise Camel sighting, or your most spirited story, we want to see how you show your Camel pride.

Submit Now



June 25, 2025 | NESCAC Pride 2025: Out and Proudly

Celebrate LGBTQIA+ pride and connection with fellow NESCAC alumni on Wednesday, June 25, in Boston, Denver, New York City, Philadelphia, San Francisco, and Washington, D.C.

Register Now

Updates & Announcements



Support What Makes Conn Exceptional – Give by June 30

From life-changing internships and hands-on research to outstanding teaching and meaningful scholarships, the Connecticut College Fund powers the experiences that define a Conn education. Make your gift by June 30 to help ensure every Camel has the opportunity to thrive. Your support keeps the tradition of excellence going strong.

Give Now



Submissions Wanted: Alumni Spotlights and Stories

Share your Camel news! We're always looking for great stories and spotlights to feature in future communications. If you have updates, accomplishments, or inspiring news from the CC alumni community, we want to hear from you!

Submit your story using the link or email us at alumni@conncoll.edu.

Submit Now



Alumni & Parent Travel Program | Explore Iceland, Greece, and Costa Rica with Conn!

Embark on an unforgettable journey with the Connecticut College Alumni & Parent Travel Program! Upcoming adventures include Iceland (Oct. 24–30, 2025), Greece (April 24–May 4, 2026), and Costa Rica (Oct. 12–20, 2026).

Learn More & Book Now







alumni@conncoll.edu

This email was sent by: Connecticut College 270 Mohegan Avenue, New London, CT, 06320-4125

US

Privacy Policy
Update Profile Manage Subscriptions Unsubscribe